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This week started with a fantastic French Day. The children were excited to take part in a French Breakfast (and so were 

the adults). There was French baguette, brioche, pan au chocolate, croissant, jam, ham, cheese and fresh orange.  

The elf on the shelf delivered a chocolate advent calendar to each key worker group and has been setting the children 

good deed challenges. The children have been trying hard to earn the chocolate of the day. 

The Nursery sing-a-long and the Reception Nativity performances were incredible. There are so many talented young 

children in our EYFS Unit and I am sure we will see some of them on television in the future. 

Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – Festivals and celebrations – We are almost at the end of our topic for the half term. 

 

Dates for Diaries –  

Friday 14th December - Winter Wonderland (Christmas Jumpers to be worn) School uniform to be worn 

with Christmas Jumpers 

Monday 17th December – EYFS Party Day/ Own Clothes & Panto trip 

Monday 17th December – Uniform Shop 

Wednesday 19th December – Break up for Christmas at 2pm 
 

 

*If you did not attend a Parent’s Evening appointment for your child, please arrange to see your child’s teacher next 

week. It is important that we inform you of your child’s current attainment and progress. We also want to tell you what 

your child’s targets are. 

 

 
At Home 

Ideas to help at home: 
Help your child to write read and write their name. 
Cut the letters up and check if they can put them in the 
correct order.  
 
Reception: Home Learning Packs were given out at Parents 
Evening. Please complete these over the next few weeks. 
They do NOT need to be returned to school, please 
continue to play the games and develop your child’s 
confidence. 
Good websites to visit at home: 

www.ictgames.com 
www.topmarks.co.uk 

www.jollylearning.co.uk 
YouTube – Jolly Phonics songs 
 

Winter Wonderland 

 

Amongst many other fantastic 

opportunities, next week we have got a 

giant snow globe coming to school. You 

will have the opportunity to have a 

photograph with your children after school. 

General Reminders 

 Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday 

 Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but 

with no names in them. 

 Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you 
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